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Rep. Montgomery:

Please note the following:

1.  I drafted this as a substitute amendment so that your changes, together with the
changes made by SA1 and SA2 are easier to review.  I will draft your changes as a
simple amendment after I confirm that I have satisfied your intent.

2.  References in the bill to “local governments” are changed to refer to “municipalities.”
This is merely a technical change to conform to our current drafting style.
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